
SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull 
(Sharmans Cross Road, Solihull) (Restriction of Waiting) Order 2024 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
Sharmans Cross Junior School is located on Sharmans Cross Road. During the busy 
morning and afternoon school periods, vehicles parking on both sides of the carriageway 
creates an in-passe and obstruction. This results in congestion, frustrated motorists which in 
turn could lead to road safety issues. 
 
It is proposed to install additional parking restrictions on Sharmans Cross Road during these 
times on weekdays to create additional passing places. This should help aid the free flow of 
traffic on this road. 
 
It is recommended that proposals are advertised as shown on drawing no. 9527. 

 
The local ward members are aware of the proposal for additional waiting restrictions on 
Sharmans Cross Road. 
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